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Statement Regarding Rev. Tom Matt 
 

ST. LOUIS – The Archdiocese of St. Louis has reason to believe that an individual named Tom Matt is representing 

himself as a priest of our archdiocese. Rev. Matt was ordained a priest for the Archdiocese of Omaha (Nebraska), but 

he has never had faculties as a priest here in the Archdiocese of St. Louis, and to our knowledge, does not currently 

have faculties in any other diocese, including his home diocese of Omaha. 

 

We have received several complaints about Rev. Matt and a house in South St. Louis City where it is believed he may 

have been operating some sort of substance abuse outreach. We understand that the house has since been condemned 

by authorities. 

 

The faithful and the general public are advised that Tom Matt does not have any authority to represent himself as a 

priest in the Archdiocese of St. Louis. 
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